
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, May 22, 2019 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

• The tentative Professional Learning Plan for 2018 – 2019 is attached.  
• Teachers will be coming in over the summer to align curriculum documents and develop/refine 

assessments.   
• I am working with the Great Book Foundation to host another Junior Great Books Training at 

Dayton Schools.  This training will be taking place on July 29 and July 30. 
 

ASSESSMENT 
• KPREP testing has been completed and the testing materials have been shipped!   

 
CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

• KDE has approved new ELA and Math standards. Because of this, a focus of professional learning 
will once again be revising/updating curriculum documents.  

• Refining curriculum is a continuous process. A focus again next year for early release will be 
analyzing summative assessments during early release 


